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Director, City Clerk's Office 
City of Richmond 

Subject: RZ 13- 630280, 13751 and 13851 Steveston Highway, 10651 NO.6 Road 

Dear Sir, 

I am the owner of a property located at 310-14200 Riverport Way. I have nothing against 
development in the area but no development should proceed until the developer or the City of 
Richmond builds the infrastructure to address the heavy traffic problem in the area. 

In order to resolve the issue, the City should pave 2 lanes going in each direction on Steveston 
Highway from NO.6 Road to Highway 99. Most of the time it takes me 30 minutes to reach Ironwood 
Plaza from NO.6 Road. The road bottlenecks east of Sidaway on Steveston Highway. Sometimes in 
order to get on to Highway 99 I have to travel north on NO.6 Road then west on Westminster 
Highway and backtrack going south on Highway 99. Moreover, when I am travelling to Ironwood 
Plaza I have to travel north on NO.6 Road then west on Blundell until I reach No.4 Road (as NO.5 
Road is also heavily congested) then I backtrack to Steveston Highway. 

The City needs to be aware of the traffic problem in the area resulting from the Riverport Sports and 
Entertainment Complex, multiple apartment buildings, and heavy commercial traffic (mainly trucks) 
going to Triangle Road. I have spoken with many residents in the area and they are fed up with the 
heavy traffic in the area. 

I sincerely hope the Mayor, councilors, and staff will consider a remedy for the traffic issue before 
approving any further development in the area. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Darshan Rangi 
Cell: 778-838-7900 
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June 15, 2015 

David Weber 
Director, City Clerk's Office 
City of Richmond 

DAR SHAN RANGI 

Subject; HZ 13- 630280.13751 and 13851 Steveston Highway, 10651 No.6 Road 

Dear Sir, 

I am the owner of a property located at 310"14200 Riverport Way. I have nothing 
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agair)st development in the area but no development should proceed until the developer or the City 
of Richmond builds the infrastructure to address the heavy traffic problem in the area. 

In order to resolve the issue, the City should pave 2 lanes going in each direction on Steveston 
Highway from No.6 Road to Highway 99. Most of the time it takes me 30 minutes to reach 
Ironwood Plaza from No, 6 Road. The road bottlenecks east of Sidaw(ly on Steveston Highway, 
Sometimes in order to get on to Highway 99 I have to travel north on No.6 Road then west on 
Westminster Highway and backtrack going south on Highway 99. Moreover, when I am travelling to 
Ironwood Plaza I have to travel north on No.6 Road then west on Blundell until I reach No.4 Road 
(as No.5 Road is also heavily congested) then I backtrack to Steveston Highway. 

The City needs to be aware of the traffic problem in the area resulting from the Riverport Sports 
and Entertainment Complex, multiple apartment buildings, and heavy commercial traffic (mainly 
trucks) gOing to Triangle Road. I have spoken with many residents in the area and they are fed up 
with the heaVy traffic in the area. 

I sincerely hope the Mayor, counCilors, and staff will consider a remedy for the traffic issue before 
approving any further development io the area. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

D'~' 
Cell: 778-838-7900 




